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Dear Ms. Davis:

Office national
de l’énergie

TGS NOPEC Geophysical Company ASA, Petroleum Geoservices and MultiKlient
Invest (TGS/PGSIMKI) NorthEastern Canada 2D Seismic Exploration Survey (the
Project) National Energy Board Information Request No. 4 — Request for Extension

The National Energy Board has considered TGS/PGS/MKI’s 1 April 2013 request for an
extension to respond to the NEB Information Request (IR) No. 4, and has decided to grant the
request.

The Board reminds TGS/PGS/MKI that the Public Meetings for the Project are scheduled to
commence on 29 April 2013, as such the responses to the IRs must be filed no later than noon,
Calgary time, on 15 April 2013 sent to the attention of Gary Woo, Team Leader of Conservation
of Resources.

Yours truly,

Shei1iYoung
Secretary of the Board

444 Seventh Avenue SW
Calgary, Alberta T2P 0X8
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Tephone/Téléphone : 403-292-4800
Facsimile/Télécopieur : 403-292-5503

http://www.neb-one.gc.ca
Tephone/Teléphone :1-800-899-1265
Facsimileufélécopieur : 1 -877-288-8803
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